
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re: Conor Mitchell 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BPC-0159-12 

Date: 281
h February 2012 

I refer to Conor Mitchell's Craigavon Area Hospital notes (Inquiry Refs: 088-004-
130/133) and note that the Consent Form referred to on each case note is not attached. 
In light of this, the Inquiry requests that you provide the missing documentation by 
Friday gth March 2012. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Cullen 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 
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